
 
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE  
 

Online Registration for NAHMA’s March Meeting Closes Next Week  
 
Alexandria, Va., Feb. 20, 2015 ― Time is running out to preregister for the National Affordable Housing 
Management Association (NAHMA)’s Federal Affairs Issues Meeting, March 8-10. Online registration 
closes 5 p.m. EST, Friday, Feb. 27. Preregistering is the best way to ensure your seat at the table for this 
essential event.  
 
The three-day event, held at the Fairmont Washington hotel in Washington, D.C., features educational 
panels, networking opportunities, industry awards, Communities of Quality® (COQ) awards luncheon 
and keynote speaker. The event concludes with prearranged Capitol Hill meetings with congressional 
representatives and their staff. Event registration includes admission to the COQ luncheon, Monday, 
March 9.  
 
The annual forum features a number of educational panels specifically geared toward the affordable 
housing industry and are led by the people who are experts in their fields. Take part in discussions on 
Department of Housing and Urban regulatory issues; Tenant Rental Assistance Certification System 
(TRACS) and contract administration; Fair Housing trends; affordable housing industry’s congressional 
priorities; rural housing; tax credit issues and senior housing. For a complete list of speakers and the 
meeting agenda, visit the Meetings page at www.nahma.org. 
 
For more information regarding the winter meeting, contact Brenda Moser, director of meetings and 
membership, by calling 703-683-8630, ext. 112 or emailing brenda.moser@nahma.org. 
 
While in Washington, D.C., for the March meeting make sure your voice gets heard on affordable 
housing issues important to you by scheduling visits with your local senator or representative and their 
staff; and let NAHMA make sure your name gets in the appointment book.  
 
Contact Scott McMillen, government affairs coordinator, either by calling 703-683-8630, ext. 116 or 
emailing scott.mcmillen@nahma.org, by Feb. 23 for assistance scheduling your Hill meetings, which 
should be arranged in advance. NAHMA suggests making your appointments for the afternoon of the 
last day of the forum, March 10. 
 
NAHMA is the leading voice for affordable housing management, advocating on behalf of multifamily 
property managers and owners whose mission is to provide quality affordable housing. NAHMA 
supports legislative and regulatory policy that promotes the development and preservation of decent 
and safe affordable housing, is a vital resource for technical education and information and fosters 
strategic relations between government and industry. Founded in 1990, NAHMA’s membership today 
includes the industry’s most distinguished multifamily owners and management companies. Visit 
www.nahma.org for more information. 
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